

5580 Centerview Drive, Suite 115, Raleigh, NC 27606 • Phone 919.233.2033 • Fax 919.233.2036 • www.hbawake.com

September 26, 2018

Dear Evan,

Thank you for including the Home Builders Association in the Well Rule Revision Process. I know that I wasn't able to make every meeting, but do appreciate the updates and continual information sharing.

We had much discussion and debate over well testing requirements and even held an additional meeting with some members to get their input. I believe that the resulting draft language is the best compromise to provide well water protection while still recognizing the additional costs and uncertainty borne by the building and development industry.

Thank you again for your continual inclusion and communication. It was a pleasure being involved in the process and please keep us in mind for any future changes.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Harris

VP of Governmental Affairs